
Date : 23-02-2021 

Andhrapradesh State Fibernet limited  

Sub: EOI for conducting Secretarial Audit. 

 

Andhrapradesh State Fibernet limited (APSFL)  was incorporated  under 

Companies Act, 2013 on 12/10/2015.  

 

APSFL  invites EOI from reputed firms of Practicing Company Secretaries for 

conducting Secretarial Audit for the financial year 2020-2021 in terms of the 

provisions of Section 204 of the Companies Act, 2013. Firm/Practicing Company 

Secretaries fulfilling the following criteria should only apply;- 

 

Eligibility Criteria 

The Firm of Practicing Company Secretaries should have experience of practicing 

for not less than 5 years with reputed clientage. The cut-off date for ascertaining 

experience will be 01-04-2020. Preference will be given to PCS/Firm having 

experience of conducting Secretarial Audit of Public Sector Undertakings. 

 

Scope of Audit 

The Scope of Audit will include compliance with provisions of the Companies 

Act,2013 and all other applicable laws. The payment for the same will be made on 

the submission of invoice after issuance of Secretarial Audit Report. 

Interested firms of Practicing Company Secretaries may please send their detailed 

CV, copies of relevant documents along with the fees chargeable for conducting the 

Secretarial Audit for the FY 2020-2021 through email to cs-apsfl@ap.gov.in on or 

before March 15th 2021. 

 

For any further clarifications, may please contact D.Radha, Company Secretary, 

APSFL,Mobile: 9154143285. 

APSFL reserves the right to cancel this process at any stage without assigning any 

reason. 
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